

Looking for Mobilizer(s)

Dear Members,

Our next round of Bargaining is fast approaching. All Collective Agreements within the Education Sector will expire on August 31st, 2022. Locals from across the Province will be giving Notice to Bargain at the same time. This would mean that we could be at the Bargaining table as early as June.

We are sending out this letter in search of a mobilizer or mobilizers, for the upcoming negotiations, to work to support our Bargaining teams.

What is a mobilizer?

- Someone that can work collaboratively with other mobilizers
- A person that can have one-on-one discussions with individual members and/or a small group of members
- A person that can coordinate volunteers, events and rallies
- A person that can create posters and other promotional media

We are in need of a mobilizer, or a team of mobilizers, during the upcoming round of negotiations. We need to be ready to get out and show the Government and two school boards that we are united and we are ready to do what it takes to be respected by both Employers at the bargaining table.

If you are interested in being part of this team, please forward your contact information to Carrie Boisvert or myself.

Let's make a difference in this round of negotiations.

In Solidarity,

Sean Hebert Vice-President CUPE Local 218 shebert@cupe218.ca Carrie Boisvert
DCDSB EA Bargaining Representative
CUPE Local 218
carrie.boisvert@cupe218.ca